
Get a free 
well water test 

Live in southern Deschutes County?

The Oregon Department of Environmental Quality is
offering free well water testing in southern Deschutes
County as part of a groundwater quality study.

DEQ staff will collect well water before any treatment
or filtration and analyze the samples for chemicals
that pose a potential health risk.

DEQ will test wells in spring and fall 2023.

Call or email DEQ to be considered for the study: 
 Groundwater.Monitoring@deq.oregon.gov 
503-693-5736

Translation or other formats:

Español  |  简体中文  |  繁體中文  |  Pусский  |  Tiếng Việt

800-452-4011   |  TTY: 711  |  deqinfo@deq.state.or.us
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